
 

 

 

Minutes of the Leverett Board of Health Leverett Town Hall 

Meeting Date: June 15, 2015 Meeting Start Time: 7: 00PM 

Board Members Present:  Hillman, Dauchy, Zipkowitz and Phillips 

Absent: Fair 

Clerk: Susan Nagy  

 

1. Received from William Sieruta check#9443, dated 5/28/15 for $100.00 for Installers Permit. 

Issued Permit # 15-07 (6/1/15) 

  

2. Received Title 5 Inspection Report dated 5/15/2015 for 168 North Leverett Road, Moore’s 

Corner Church Parsonage from Greg’s Waste Water Removal. System fails. 

We received from Rev. Michael Grant check#419, dated 5/15/2015 for $150.00 for Title 5 

Inspection.   

 

3. Received Bacteriologic Report from Quabbin Analytical dated 5/15/2015 for Leverett Village 

Coop. Absent of Coliform.  

 

4. Received from Quabbin Analytical Secondary Contaminant Report for Leverett Village Coop. 

Well#1, Sink. Levels are acceptable. 

 

5. Received from Robert Stover dba Amherst Environmental Services Title 5 Inspection Report, 

dated 5/25/2015 for 267 Shutesbury Rd., owner Elizabeth Scheffey. System passes.  

We received from Elizabeth Scheffey, check#7711, dated 5/8/2015 for $150.00 for Title 5 

Inspection Report. 

  

6. Received “revised” Title 5 Inspection Report dated 5/20/2015 from Alan Weiss, RS for 5 

Amherst Rd., owners Paraffin Services, LLC. System passes. 

 

7. Received Bacteriologic Report from New England Testing Laboratory dated 5/7/2015 for 

Hampshire/Franklin Daycare kitchen sink. Absent of Coliform. Source Pretreatment Well#1. 

Absent of Coliform.  

 

8. Received Soil Evaluation dated 5/13/2015 from Alan Weiss, RS for 8 Teawaddle Hill Rd., 

owner John Lithgow. Site passed. 

 

9. Jann Rosemerta, and Michael Lindenberg, owners 34 Chestnut Hill Road were present. 

Received a letter from Alan Weiss, RS stating that the “D” Box has been repaired. The owners 

were also seeking clarification on the number of bedroom the system was designed for 2 or 3. 

The Board agreed that the owners should have Weiss un-check the box for more evaluation by 

the Board of Health. The owners can attach Weiss’s email regarding size and capacity to the 

evaluation. 

 



10. Re: 11 Bull Hill Rd, Owner Mrs. Pelis. The Board had received a DSCP application for 

replacement of the Septic Tank. There will now be a plan coming for replacement of the entire 

system. The Board agreed there would be no additional fee. 

 

11. Zipkowitz moved to accept the minutes of the 6/1/2015 meeting as amended. Dauchy 

seconded. Motion Passed. 1 Abstention 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:17 PM.  Next Meeting July 6, 2015 7:00PM 

Susan Nagy, Clerk 

 


